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SEEKING HEALTH POLICY OUTREACH COORDINATOR 
 

Organization Overview: The Wisconsin Council on Children and Families (WCCF), in Madison, is a 
nonpartisan, multi-issue policy research and advocacy organization promoting statewide polices 
that ensure a safe and healthy future for every child in Wisconsin. You can learn more about the 
Council at www.wccf.org.  
 

Job Overview: WCCF seeks a health policy outreach coordinator to focus on protecting and 
improving access to health care for all Wisconsinites, particularly access to Medicaid for children 
and families. The coordinator will work under the direction of our research director, Jon Peacock.  
Our health care team works at both the state and federal level to strengthen health coverage by 
analyzing and critiquing proposed changes in government policies; engaging in educational 
activities for the public, allied groups and policymakers; and collaborating with other 
organizations. This specific job will focus on outreach to the public and to organizations, networks, 
and coalitions to increase understanding of the implications of potential changes to Medicaid and 
the Affordable Care Act (ACA). Responsibilities of the outreach coordinator will include: 1) 
preparing outreach materials with assistance from policy staff; 2) organizing outreach events such 
as presentations, workshops, and town hall meetings; 3) building relationships with allied 
organizations and potential allies; 4) meeting with individuals participating in Medicaid or 
benefiting from the ACA, and collecting stories illustrating the value of those programs.  
 

Candidate Qualities: We will consider candidates with varying levels of experience. While no 
candidate will have every desirable quality, the ideal candidate would have: 1) a strong desire to 
be part of a team working to ensure access to health care for all Wisconsinites; 2) some 
background and interest in health policy; 3) strong communications skills; and 4) previous 
experience in outreach or coalition building or campaigns. A candidate must have strong 
interpersonal skills and be able to interact professionally with a wide variety of constituencies. A 
bachelor’s degree is required.  
 

Compensation: Salary and benefits will be commensurate with experience and agreed hours of 
work. Depending upon the candidate, hours may range from half-time to full-time. The outreach 
coordinator will work in our Madison office and must be able to undertake some travel.  Funding 
for the position is assured through January 2018, and could be extended.   
 

To Apply: Email a cover letter explaining your interest and a resume with your qualifications to 
jpeacock@wccf.org – preferably by March 1. If you have a question about the position that you 
wish answered before submitting an application, you may e-mail your question to the same 
address. All applications will be kept strictly confidential.  
 
Equal Opportunity: WCCF is an equal opportunity employer and encourages all qualified 
applicants to apply.  

http://www.wccf.org/

